From: Jennifer Walsh

Sent: 12 May 2022 15:36

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Land to the North of the British Library. App nos .2022/1320/L and
2022/1041/P

Hello,

Please could you log this against planning application reference 2022/1041/P.
Thank you

Jennifer Walsh
Deputy Team Leader

Telephone: +44207 974 3500

From: david Mellor [

Sent: 12 May 2022 15:35
Subject: Land to the North of the British Library. App nos .2022/1320/L and 2022/1041/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Ms Walsh

The British Library is an extremely distinguished piece of late twentieth century architecture and one much
appreciated by its users .Colin St J Wilson and his partner M.J.Long placed great significance on ,and spent many
years refining ,all aspects of the building including the relationship between inside and outside .The existing north
elevation and the elements within it such as the circular stair drum balance these aspects very carefully .

It is therefore of great concern that the current application by RHSP will seriously damage these aspects.The new
building is in my view far too tall and far too close .Good connection of the Library elements is clearly important but
could be achieved without necessitating the brutal imposition of a very close vertical 6 storey wall above the library
elements which will dominate not just the north elevation but damage many key spaces by affecting their views
and daylight .

This cannot be an appropriate way to build next to a Grade | listed building and under the legislation you have the
powers to refuse Listed Building Consent and Planning Permission.| would urge you to use those powers .

Yours sincerely

David Mellor MA (Cantab) DipArch RIBA

Best Wishes



David

Sent from my iPad



